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Waltham registered voters may vote prior to the November 3, 2020 General Election at the Rosario "Russ" Malone 

Archives and Records Center (former Jonathan Bright School) located at 260 Grove Street (corner of Clark and Bright 

Streets), Waltham, on the dates and times set forth in the following schedule: 

Date Location Hours 

Saturday, October 17, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Sunday, October 18, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Monday, October 19, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, October 20, 20220 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 21, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Thursday, October 22, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Friday, October 23, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Saturday, October 24, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 2:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.* 

Sunda�October25,2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Monday, October 26, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Tuesday,October27,2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 28, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Thursday, October 29, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Friday, October 30, 2020 Malone Archives & Records Ctr. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

General Election is Tuesday, November 3, 2020 . All polling locations are open from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

* Saturday, October 24, 2020 is the last day to register to vote in the November 3, 2020 General Election. Residents may

register to vote at the Rosario "Russ" Malone Archives and Records Center during early voting, from 2:00 to 8:00 p.m., in

accordance with state law.


